
Hello

I would like to start by saying a huge well done to the
Sheridan Class (Year 6) for their resilience and enthusiasm in
their end of Key Stage 2 SATs. The children have been
working incredibly hard towards these and we are all very
proud of their efforts.

A huge thank you to Miss Lambert and the Friends of
Knighton for organising and running the first Movie Night. The
children had lots of fun and we have raised lots of money for
enrichment in school.

Please see the attached flyer for information about our D-Day
picnic to commemorate 80 years since the event. If your child
would like a lunch then please order on the MCAS app.

It was lovely to welcome the new EYFS cohorts and their
parents this week. We had a great turn out and it was a lovely
to see all of our newest starters to the Knighton Mead family.

We have partnered up with RAGstar to collect unwanted
clothing. These will then be traded in to raise money for the
school. Please see the flyer attached for more information. If
you have clothes that you would like to donate then bring
them to the school office on Wednesday 12th June.

Please find parent information about TikTok and SnapChat on
the attached flyers. There is some really useful information
about the apps and the potential risks. If you would like to talk
to anyone about online safety, please contact the school
office.

Although we are enjoying some signs of summer, the weather
is still very unpredictable. Please ensure that your child has a
jacket or coat with them in case of rain.

Have a great weekend and see you next week.

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!



A huge congratulations goes 
to Sheridan Class this week 
for amazing attendance and 
excellent punctuality this 
week, Well done Sheridan 
Class! 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Tuesday 21st May – Year 5 assembly 
(parents to come to the main office at 9:00)
21st – 22nd May – Y6 London Residential
Friday 24th May – ‘wear green for the eco team’ 
non-uniform day
Friday 24th May – school closes for May half 
term
Monday 3rd June – school reopens to children 
Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 transition day and 
class swap
Thursday 4th July – Y6 performance to parents 
@10am and 6pm
Tuesday 9th July – Sports Day at Saffron Lane 
Stadium

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 93.2%
Macaulay 94.9%

Lansdowne 85.8%
Richmond 97.9%

Hughenden 96.2%
Lothair 93.7%

Sheridan 99.5%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
93.9%

Character muscle of the 
week

Imitation:
Using something or someone as an 
example to learn from.. 

Primary Leadership Team
#collaboration #community

A plea for donations:

If you know of any companies 
(printers, IT equipment) that would 
love to donate paper or old phones 
and keyboards we would love to have 
them.

Congratulations to our 
badge winners this 
week: 

Bloomfield
Noah – Greem
Kayden  - Green
Keilan – Green
Eyi – Green

Richmond
Rahul - Green
Nehal – Red
Miriam – Red
Hephzibah - Red
Sarah – Red
Gracie – Red merit
Zoya – Red merit
Skyla – Red merit
Orson – Red merit
Faeez – Blue merit
Anna – Blue merit
Harper – Blue merit
Mylo – Bronze star
Darcey – Bronze star
Blake – Bronze star
Zuzia – Bronze star

Hughenden
Becky – 2nd yellow
Chineme – 2nd yellow
Danny – 2nd yellow
Timothy – 2nd yellow
Neve – 2nd yellow
Charlie – 2nd yellow
Rithushan – 2nd yellow
Isaac  – 2nd yellow
Evie -2nd yellow
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